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Danville, Ky 40422 

Case #2013-00332 

Dear Mr. DeRouen, 

 

July 25, 2014 

As a resident of Old Bridge neighborhood in Danville, Ky, I am writing to support 
the transfer of the neighborhood propane service from Bright's Bottled Gas 

(Amerl-gas) to Commercial Propane Service of Lebanon. 

According to information supplied by our neighborhood association president, 

Allan Crain, this CPS will continue the current system of propane delivery that we 

have had since the subdivision was built. it is my understanding that there is no 
plan to abandon use of the large tank which supplies the homes in the 

neighborhood. This is of great benefit to the homeowners because we will not be 

forced to bury individual tanks in small yards and receive individual loads of 

propane—a proposal made by Ameri-gas. Many residents were very much 

opposed to this plan. 

I appreciate your attention in this matter. 

Respectfully, 

a.vvvt:t.eiL.Ptact,44A)  

Jeannie MacShara 
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